













TOWER VIEW N

Website: www.towerviewprimaryschool.co.uk



Dates for your diary Mon 26th June—Open evening for new admissions 6pm

Wed 28th June—Sports Day Thurs 29th June—Panto in school Thurs 29th June—PTFA Summer Fayre Mon 10th July—year 2 to Birdland Thurs 13th July— Summer Concert Wed 19-Fri 21 July-Year 6 to Camp Mon 24th July—leavers' Assembly Tues 25th July—last day of term



Head Teacher MrG Lobb

Vancouver Drive Winshill DE15 OEZ Phone: 247455 www.towerview.staffs. sch.uk

Dear Parents

This week - as ever - has been another full week. It was lovely to meet our new Reception starters on Monday to start to get to know them. Key Stage 2 has also been busy with Bikeability for Year 4 and Year 5's Derby Museum trip. Please make sure you have read the letters from earlier in the week about next week's sports day and the changes for September.

We had a visit yesterday before school from our local PCSO. She observed some children not being fully supervised while waiting for the gates to be opened and behaving in an unsafe way. Remember the gates aren't opened until 8:40am. Please try not to arrive too much before this. If you drive, Eldon Street entrance is often much quieter. She will be trying to pop back to see parking at the beginning and the end of the day when she can, following complaints from our neighbours about their driveways being blocked by cars.

Next week on Thursday the whole school will enjoy a visit from the M&M pantomime company who will be performing a version of The Railway Children'

> Have a lovely weekend. Graham Lobb

June is our sports has gone out to parents about the very welcome to come and spectate!



Don't Forget

Next Thursday 28th day and information order of events for the day. You are all

Year 5

22nd June 2023

Yesterday year 5 pupils had an exciting visit to Derby Museum and Art Gallery to support their work on Egyptians. A good day out was had by all and they learnt some interesting facts!



New Admissions

On Monday 26th June we are holding our open evening for new admissions into our Reception classes for September. If this applies to you please come along to meet your child's class teacher from 6pm

